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Dec. 16, 1958 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I are happy to send you a verification of your reception 
report of SEATIOF W1LSC , Loris, S.C. on July 21, 1958. 
As you know, at that time we were running equipment tests, 

prior to air date of Aug, 2, 1958. 

Please forgive the delay in sending this verification but 

it seems as if there's always same little something that just 

has to be done every time I haul out the typewriter to 

answer these reports.In the future, I hôpe to find more 
time and use it for correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Arthur D. Nix 
Chif Engineer 
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